December 10, 2021

Office of Governor Ron DeSantis State of Florida The Capitol 400 South Monroe Street Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001

Re: Retirement

Dear Governor DeSantis,

Please accept this letter as a formal notice of my retirement from my position as a County Court Judge with the 15th Judicial Circuit of Palm Beach County. This decision to step down from the bench will be effective as of January 31, 2022.

It has been my honor to have served the citizens of this community as a judge for the past 17 years. It has likewise been a privilege to have worked alongside so many excellent attorneys, court employees and fellow judges.

Sincerely,

Mark T. Eissey

cc: The Hon. Glenn Kelley, Chief Judge Robert J. Harvey, JNC Chair